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From: David Sabin
To: Hade, Jason
Subject: Sodhani Vineyards
Date: Wednesday, November 04, 2015 1:52:15 PM

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

This letter is in support of Sodhani Vineyards application for a Use Permit at 3283 St Helena
 Highway, St Helena, Ca 94574.

We are immediate neighbors to the north of Sodhani Vineyards at 3291 St Helena Highway, St
 Helena Ca 94574.

We have had a chance to visit the property and review the detailed plans of Sodhani
 application and wholeheartedly support the approval of the use permit application by Napa
 County. We believe the winery design is elegant and designed to blend beautifully and
 unobtrusively into the terrain and consistent with the look and feel of the surroundings.

 

DAVID AND SUSAN SABIN

3291 St Helena Highway

St Helena Ca 94574

-- 

            David Sabin
          (707)963-1649

mailto:davidsabin5@gmail.com
mailto:Jason.Hade@countyofnapa.org


From: Fred Croshaw
To: Hade, Jason
Cc: ARVIND SODHANI; Beverly Jones
Subject: Sodhani Winery Use Permit Application
Date: Tuesday, October 27, 2015 8:09:49 AM

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

We are neighbors to the South West of the Sodhani property. We are aware of the application 
for a 12000 gal winery permit.  We have had the opportunity to visit the vineyard and the 
Sodhanis have walked us through their plans for their proposed winery.  We approve of their 
plans and have no objections to the issuance of the permit.  We encourage Napa County to 
timely approve the use permit.  

FRED and DARCY CROSHAW

3269 ST HELENA HIGHWAY NORTH

ST HELENA CA 94574

mailto:fredable@comcast.net
mailto:Jason.Hade@countyofnapa.org
mailto:asvineyards@gmail.com
mailto:beverlycjones@gmail.com


From: Sharma, Shaveta
To: paul martin
Cc: Hade, Jason
Subject: RE: Sodhani Vineyard Use Permit
Date: Monday, October 26, 2015 11:58:52 AM

Paul,
 
Thank you for your email. I am forwarding this to the project planner, Jason Hade, for the admin
 record on the project.
 
Thanks,
 
Shaveta Sharma
Napa County
Planning, Building, & Environmental Services
707.299.1358
 
 
 

From: paul martin [mailto:paullesamartin@comcast.net] 
Sent: Monday, October 26, 2015 9:40 AM
To: Sharma, Shaveta
Subject: Sodhani Vineyard Use Permit
 
 
Dear Ms Sharma,
 
Our neighbors, the Sodhani family (3283 St Helena Hwy), have showed us their winery plan
 that appears reasonable to us. We support their application for a Winery Use Permit for
 Sodhani Vineyards. 
Paul and Lesa Martin
3275 St Helena Hwy
St Helana Ca 94574
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This email message is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which
 it is addressed, and may contain information that is privileged, confidential, and/or exempt from disclosure under
 applicable law. If you are not the intended recipient of the message, please contact the sender immediately and
 delete this message and any attachments. Thank you.
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